
WANT A 
SKATEPARK 
AROUND HERE?

ELDER’S MILLS MULTI-USE RAMP PARK 
There has been a deputation to the city to construct a Multi-use Skatepark Facility in Napa 
Valley Park (80 Napa Valley Avenue) 

OurOur youth are forced to board and bmx in the streets in this neighbourhood. Every day 
kids who have outgrown the playgrounds are out waxing curbs in the parking lot and 
dodging traffic.

The City wants to build this park, we just need them to know that the community supports 
and needs this facility! There will be a budget meeting some time in January to determine 
whether or not the City will fund the construction. 


